From: christine. |

Sent: 30 September 2015 11:15
To: Planning

Subject: 2015/4310/P

Dear Sirs

Further to my initial enquiry, today somebody came to my door asking if i had a drain out the back of this
property.

As i have explained numerous times, the original drain that served this property was fenced off and can only
be accessed via the property built at 13E parkhill road.

As these properties are always at risk of flooding because the continuous extensions beng built out back plus
inadequate facilities to cope with current waste levels ( most recent property flooded was a few doors down
two or three years ago) i would like camden to retain their right to have full access to the drain at 13 E,
which serves the whole of 13 a, b ¢ and d. If you get hold of the original planning permission when that
house 13e was originally erected and this house was divided into conversions you will see that the whole of
the gardens did not have fences and hence the drain could be access by this flat. At present i cannot unblock
the drain myself, and if water flooded up in my gutter as it did in previous years, i am left no alternative but
to protect my belongings by knocking through the partition fence. i think camden has a responsibility as my
landlord to do something about this.



